

From time to time really exciting things happen at CPAESS and we will be sending you news splashes to keep you up to date!

Dear CPAESS Staff,

Hello Everyone,

Thank you everyone on wrapping up a second week of telecommuting! I know it is an adjustment for everyone, including myself (I'm pictured here at my home office), but I hope you are all settling in. I appreciate everyone's patience as we are working through the logistical encumbrances caused by this rapid switch to telework. Please know I'm thinking of all of you.

If you have any questions or concerns during this time please reach out to your host supervisors, and always feel free to contact me directly.

Please know that I appreciate all of your work and wish for you each health and happiness.

My sincere thanks,



